
                  

 

         

 

                                           The Little Orange House 
 

 

The Little Orange House is a non-profit initiative dedicated to rebuilding and supporting 
communities after natural disasters. Its main goal is to provide not only immediate relief to 
affected families but also long-term perspectives for sustainable recovery. 

The organization was founded in 2010, directly following a devastating earthquake that left many 
people homeless. The founders recognized the urgent need for quick and effective assistance 
and developed a model that includes both emergency relief and sustainable support. 

The work of The Little Orange House begins with the provision of emergency shelters for families 
who have lost their homes due to natural disasters. At the same time, comprehensive needs 
assessments are carried out to identify the specific requirements of the affected communities. 
Based on these assessments, the organization develops tailored programs that support the 
reconstruction of housing, infrastructure, and social services. 

A core element of their work is close collaboration with local communities. The organization 
places great value on actively involving the affected people in the rebuilding process to ensure 
that the measures truly meet their needs and empower them to emerge stronger from the crisis. 

Since its founding, The Little Orange House has successfully implemented numerous projects in 
various regions. It has not only provided housing for many families but also contributed to the 
restoration of community structures and the promotion of resilience. 

The organization funds its work through donations and support from partners, with a strong 
emphasis on transparency and sustainability. Its commitment demonstrates how targeted aid 
and the active involvement of local people can lead to long-term positive change in crisis-
affected areas. 

 

 


